Page 1 of 1

2696
RECEVED  y)y

+
From: sibeachbum [sibeachbum@verizon.net] 703 JUN -5 PH I 29
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2008 1:28 PM , N
ANEDEMOEAT DL
To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; eerickson@pasen.go-‘\tléj‘ﬂgﬁl%%&p%%h(\j IS¢ o

CDOEDMTY
ROV LU

Buckheit, James

Subject: graduation comeptency assessments

Dear Mr. Buckheit,

I am a parent of two children, one in 6th grade and the other in 9th grade in West Chester, Pennsylvania. | was
recently made aware of the possibility of a graduation competency assessment being implemented in
Pennsylvania.

| must say that | totally disagree with our children having to take a standardized test to graduate. If in fact you do
not catch that a child is not progressing prior to graduation then shame on the education system.

I would think that PSSA tests that the children are required to take on a routine basis should be enough. In fact it
appears to me that we are spending too much time as it is already teaching for the PSSA. Implementation of
another test is a waste of tax payers dollars as well as unnecessary stress added to the lives of our children.

Sincerely,

Lisa Lamorgese

6/3/2008



